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Forked River, New Jercey 08731-0388
609 971 4000
Writer's Direct Dial Number:

C321-94-2046
March 25, 1994

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:

Subject: Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
Docket No. 50-219
Licensee Event Report 93-006

This letter is to inform you of a change to the expected submission date for LER
,

93-006 Supplemental Report stated on NRC Form 366N, Item 15. )
1

The new expected submission date is 12/31/94, an extension of the initial given
date of 3/31/94. We expect our full review to be completed and any required
procedure . changes to be made by this new date. The scope of this review has been
found to be more involved than initially anticipated. Therefore, more time is-

needed to effectively complete our evaluation.

If you should have any questions, please contact Terry Sensue, OC Licensing
Engineer at 971-4680.

Sincerely,
.

-

John J. Barton

[ Oyster CreekVice President and Director
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cc: Administrator, Region 1
Senior NRC Resident inspector
Oyster Creek NRC Project Manager
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